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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

So far, we have been very fortunate to keep all of the school open; many schools have already had 

to close classes or bubbles and provide remote learning for pupils.  

We have learnt a great deal since March and we have been using this learning to develop our 

approach to our remote learning offer.  

We have set up Google Classroom as the main system we will use to set work in case of a bubble or 

school closure. This will allow us to maintain contact with pupils efficiently, check work and provide 

feedback where necessary. All of the learning each day will be put on the Google Classroom.  

Whilst the class teacher will be able to set work and check it has been completed, without parental 

support, any system of remote learning will ultimately fail. We need you to ensure that your child is 

accessing the remote learning and we need you to give us feedback if anything isn’t working.  

CGP Books 

We have purchased CGP books for every pupil. This has been a huge investment for so many 

children so we want to make sure these are used correctly.  

Please only use these books when directed to do so by the class teacher. Please contact your class 

teacher if you do not have access to the internet or if you have any problems with internet enabled 

devices so the appropriate section in the books can be completed.  

If you do not have an internet enabled device, please let us know.  

We have attached our Remote Learning Plan for you to read. We sincerely hope we are never in a 

position to have to use it, but realistically, we are expectant that we will at some point. 

Thank you for your support. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

Kind regards, 

Mr A Bassett 

Deputy Headteacher 
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